
 
 

  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TCM/ssp 
 
1st October 2009  
 
 
 
The Rt. Revd Rubin Phillip 
Bishop of Natal 
PO Box 47439 
Greyville  
Durban  4023 
 
Email: bishop@dionatal.org.za 
 
Dear Rubin 
 
Thank you for sending me your statement on the Kennedy Road attacks.  It speaks with great 
power, and I congratulate you on it.  I also want to assure you, the Kwa Zulu-Natal Council of 
Churches, Abahlahi baseMjondolo, and the people of Kennedy Road of my full support as you 
pursue the course of justice with such courage.  I am therefore issuing a statement, drawing 
attention to what you have said, so that we may gain wider coverage of these terrible events, and 
encourage more voices to speak out and bring pressure to bear on the political leaders and on the 
police to do what is right. 
 
Meanwhile I assure you and all who are working to bring an end to this injustice and suffering, 
along with all those bereaved, injured, or displaced, of my continuing love and prayers. 
 
Yours in the service of Christ, 

 
 

Cc: Professor Tinyiko Maluleke 
 
Attachment: Media release from Archbishop Thabo Makgoba 
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